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[image: ]Welcome to our May newsletter, we are all enjoying the better weather, when it appears, and watching our plants grow. Lots of children have been working very hard in the gardens and learning about looking after plants.
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Covid 19
[image: See the source image]Thank you to all our families who are continuing to adhere to the
staggered start and finish times and keeping socially distanced. 

We have been able to take away the barriers outdoors between 
bubbles within playrooms recently, which has allowed the children 
to play with more of their friends outdoors. Bubbles remain the same 
indoors.

For everyone’s safety please avoid any gatherings in nursery grounds.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Should you or a family member become symptomatic please consult the national guidelines for advice and inform the Nursery. Thank you.

https://www.gov.scot/policies/schools/latest/

Dates for your diary

Monday 3rd May 		Holiday		 CLOSED

Thursday 6th May  		In-service day 	 CLOSED

17th to 23rd May	Bookbug Week - celebrating everything water-based from seaside books, fishy books, drop-them-in-the-bath-books, to things we like doing outdoors.
https://www.scottishbooktrust.com/
[image: See the source image]Wednesday 19th May	National Numeracy Day  
Get involved at home with lots of 
activities for adults  and children 
to improve confidence in numeracy.
“National Numeracy empowers children and adults to get on with numbers so they can get on in life.”
 www.nationalnumeracy.org.uk/news/become-national-numeracy-day-champion-2021

Friday 28th May		Holiday		CLOSED

Monday 31st May		Holiday		CLOSED

14th to 18th June		Moving on ceremony week for pre-school children
Reminders
Please refrain from bringing dogs into the Nursery Grounds, this is Council Policy. 

As the weather improves please send your child to Nursery with sun cream on and a sun hat.

Changes of clothes are very important, not only because of little accidents but during water play and being outside children can become wet.
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Transitions to School

As the time for our pre-school children to move on to Primary School becomes closer, please take a look at our blog, where there are stories and advice on talking to you children about this special time. 
For our children to meet their classmates we have been having school groups for outdoor playtimes. This allows the children to become familiar with others who are also going to the same school as themselves. We have lots of fun playing games and talking together and asking questions.

Children will have two opportunities to visit their new school before the end of term and individual schools will be in touch about dates soon.
Schools are currently updating their websites and will have more information on transitions in the coming weeks. 

During the week of 14th June our children will join in a moving on ceremony at nursery where they will receive a certificate, photo and a little surprise to mark the occasion.

Parent Consultations - Ally Bally Bee and Zickety Dickety Doc

These telephone conversations will take place during the month of June and you will receive a letter with details of dates and times in the near future.
Fundraising 
[image: See the source image]
We Raised £155 for Comic Relief through our Crazy Hair Day  
Everyone looked amazing! Well Done!

A huge thank you for all your support during our Sponsored Obstacle Course.
As well as the children having great fun and building their gross motor and problem solving skills, we raised an amazing £947 !!
[image: https://i.ebayimg.com/images/g/G5EAAOSwzJBgNq6M/s-l640.jpg]This will be used to buy STEM (Science Technology Engineering Maths) equipment including resources for baking and planting to supplement the funding for the Community Garden.






Our gardening skills are improving however we would love some more help from our families and friends. If you are a keen gardener please contact us as we have lots of jobs which would keep you busy and help us improve!
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Request
Thank you to the lovely book readers that have contacted us it has been super hear the stories in your language, however we still would like more if possible.

We are looking for parents who are multilingual or bilingual to read stories for our children in different languages to celebrate the cultural diversity we have at Arthurlie. If this is something you are interested in please contact us.
We would love to hear from you.

[image: See the source image]News Updates

We share photos and the latest news about the Family Centre via Twitter. Our Twitter page is regularly updated with useful information and ideas to support your child's learning and development at home and in the community.
If you've not used Twitter before, this is a great place to keep up to date with the life and work of the Family Centre. You do not need to post anything and you can create an account with no photos or personal information, which allows you to read the Twitter pages.
You can follow us by searching for @ArthurlieN on Twitter
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